
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 REGARDING: IDL RFQ 20-229-100680 ROADSIDE BRUSHING, PRIEST LAKE AREA - ADDENDUM 1 
  
This ADDENDUM 1 is sent as clarification only to the original solicitation sent February 5th, 2020. 
  

1. QUESTION: Would a rubber tracked excavator with a rotary mulcher head be acceptable? 
 

ANSWER: Yes a rubber tracked excavator with a rotary mulcher head would be acceptable.  
 

 
2. QUESTION: When were these exact roads last brushed please.  

 
ANSWER: The Idaho Department of Lands is unaware of the dates these roads were last 
brushed. The spur roads where brushed sometime between 2000 and 2009 and the main roads 
were brushed sometime between 2010 and 2019.  

 
These questions and answers area sent as clarification only and do not change the due date of the RFQ. 

This solicitation closes: February 20th, 2020 @ 2:00 p.m., PT 
 
Thank you. 
 
Michaelle Sande 
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